
J & E Hall refrigeration products, which are in scope of the EU WEEE Directive, are labelled with a crossed-out 
"wheelie-bin" symbol as required by this directive.  

This means that electrical and electronic products shall not be mixed with unsorted household waste.  

Do not try to dismantle the system yourself: the dismantling of the refrigeration system, treatment of the refrigerant, oil 
and of other parts must be done by a qualified installer in accordance with local and national legislation.  

Refrigeration equipment must be treated at a specialised treatment facility for re-use, recycling, and recovery. The 
correct disposal of your end-of-life equipment will help prevent potential negative consequences for the environment 
and human health. Please contact the J & E Hall for more information. 
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